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To Whom It May Concern:

The Moberly Area Council on the Arts presented the Queen of Bingo as part of our
2011-12 Performing Arts Series. We were more than pleased with the quality of the
show and the laugh-out-loud comedy it contained. The show was hilarious, and our
audience was right with it the entire time.

The actors were also a pleasure to work with. Even though our auditorium could not
accommodate all of the technical needs the show usually requires, they worked with
us beautifully to create a show that the audience never missed a single element.
Their attitudes were refreshing and their performance side-splitting.

We highly recommend Queen of Bingo to the largest or smallest theater. You're sure
to get a winner! BINGO!

Best regards,
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